The Greene Clover

GREENE COUNTY / 4-H

November / 2021

The best way to reach us is by phone/email. In this newsletter, you will find info on inportant dates for 2022, thank you notes, market beef weigh-in, project guides, and Cloverbud connections, and more. Information about our new fundraiser.

4-H Enrollment is OPEN!

4-H Members and Volunteers can start enrolling for the 2022 4-H year. On November 1, the enrollment period for Greene County 4-H officially opened.

Please do NOT create a new account if you are having issues, call our office first.

4-H Enrollment deadline is April 1, 2022. Visit <u>www.oh.4honline.com</u> to complete it.

CONGRATULATIONS!

To all our Ohio State Fair Non-Livestock Winners. Your award items are in our office. These items need to be picked up during normal business hours.

These winners should have received an email from our office last week.

Important Dates for 2022

April 1 – Enrollment Deadline and

Across Couty Line Forms

June 12 – June 16 – 4-H Camp

June 29 and June 30 -

Pre-Fair Judging Dates

July 25 – Skill-a-thons – 9:00 am – Noon

July 26 - Skill-a-thons - 1:00 - 3:00 pm

July 27 – August 7 – Ohio State Fair

July 31 – August 6 – Greene County Fair

ENROLLMENT FOR 2022



You will be able to submit your enrollment after November 1. In the meantime, if you have changed your email, phone, address, please log in and update it. Please visit www.oh.4honline.com to do so.



REMINDER: WRITE THANK YOU NOTES

Please take the time to write thank-you notes.

Your awards (trophies, ribbons, plaques, plates, etc.) all need a thank you written. Also, please think about writing thank you notes to anyone else who has helped throughout your 4-H experience. For the Greene County Senior Fairboard, Junior Fairboard, and Sales Committee, please address 120 Fairground Road, Xenia, OH 45385. It takes so many individuals to put on a great fair and we are lucky to be able to work with them all. Now, we need your help to show your appreciation. Lastly, please write your thank you notes in a timely manner. If you need an address, please let us know and we can find it for you. Thank you!

88

This fall, Teen
Leadership Council
will again be hosting
two different
Achievement Form
Workshops for 4-H
members statewide!

More information can also be found at go.osu.edu/TLC.



- November 7, 2021 (5:00-7:00 p.m. at Nationwide & Ohio Farm Bureau 4-H Center): A more in-depth session will be offered for those who have completed or made significant progress on their form; small group coaching will be available for members to receive personalized feedback.
 - Must register at go.osu.edu/AchForm2021 by November 4.
 - This session will only be hosted in person and will not be recorded.

Market Steer and Heifer Weigh-In

When: Saturday, December 4, 2021

Time: 9:00 am- 11:00 am

Where: Barn 1 (Sheep/Goat/Rabbit) Please enter and exit the fairgounds through the Omalee Drive Gate.

Note: There is a \$10.00 tag in fee per market animal weighed in.

NEW Cloverbud Connections Blog Post

Don't miss out on reading the new
Cloverbud Connections blog post. The
Magic of Fall. Give it a try!
Sounds like fun.

https://u.osu.edu/cloverbudconnection s/2021/10/14/the-magic-of-fall/ Also, consider signing up to receive these emails directly.

DATES TO REMEMBER

November 1: 4-H Enrollment OPEN!

November 11: Extension Office CLOSED, DUE to the Holiday!

November 25 and 26: Extension Office CLOSED, DUE to the HOLIDAY!

November/December: Volunteer Training, TBA

December 4: Beef Weigh-In

State Project Guide

Each family will be receiving a copy of the 4-H State Project Guide in the mail.

But if you would like to start looking to see what new projects are available for 2022. Click on the link

https://ohio4h.org/familyguide

Volunteer Fingerprints

If you are due to get re-fingerprinted in 2022. You will be receiving updated information from the office in an email.

Deadline for fingerprints is

March 15, 2022.

If you have a 4-H Online enrollment question please contact Sarah at carpenter.955@osu.edu

Contact Information:

County website: greene.osu.edu Office Phone: 937-372-9971

Email:

Rebecca at <u>supinger.5@osu.edu</u>

Brenda at <u>sandman-stover.1@osu.edu</u>



Visit

go.osu.edu/jo in4hfoundati on for details and the application. Deadline is November 1!

FOLLOW US AT:



Facebook: Ohio State- Greene County Extension Office: https://www.facebook.com/OSUEGreeneCounty

Instagram: osu_greenecounty